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Dear City of Toronto Clerk, 

I am forwarding a communication regarding GM Item # 3.10. on next week's City Council
 agenda on behalf of the Greenhills Community Association: 

The Greenhills Community Association, which works on environmental protection and
 conservation issues in Ward 12 strongly supports the Golf Driving Range proposal on Keele
 Street. Greenhills endorses the Golf Driving Range because it protects much-needed green
 space on Keele and provides recreational opportunities for our community especially our
 youth. 
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